
Fair Trade Family Workshop  
Wednesday 28th February 2p.m. 
 

 

Dear parents, carers and families, 

 

Please join us for our Fair Trade Family Workshop on Wednesday 28th February 

with Mrs Marriott. This workshop is for families of children in school. Younger 

sisters and brothers are welcome to come along and join in too. 

 

At the workshop you will find out how we teach about Fair Trade in school and 

you will be able to take part in some fun activities with your child.  

 

You will be given a booklet that tells you about our ECO work at Waterthorpe.  

 

The workshop will last for approximately 1 hour. 

 

Please return the attached slip to let us know that you will be attending. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Fair Trade Family workshop Wednesday 28th February 2p.m. 

 

 

Child/children’s names & classes:……………………….……………………………………………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Number of younger children (brothers/sisters) attending the workshop with 

you:…………………………………….. 

 

Number of adults attending the workshop:…………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………(parent/carer)  

 
 


